Local Wnion 9¢
International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers
New York State

June 8, 2022
Brothers and Sisters,

As you know, ballots for Officer elections were mailed to your home addresses on
June 1, 2022.

If you do not receive your ballot by this coming Saturday, June 11, please call the
Syracuse Union office on or after Monday, June 13" at 315-476-9797 extension 10
or 12 to update your mailing address and request a new ballot.

Once your new ballot is received, please fill it out and return it as soon as possible,
as all ballots received after 8:00 a.m. on June 22, 2022 will not be counted.

Please be advised that once your duplicate ballot request is submitted, the old ballot
will no longer be valid.

In solidarity,

Donald F, Netto
Election Judge

IBEW Local 97
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